
    ​ ​PEER GRIEF SUPPORT 
AFTER OVERDOSE DEATH 

Facilitated by peer grief supporters Amy Horowitz and Laurie Loisel*  

5:30–7 PM ​SECOND THURSDAY OF THE MONTH: 
May 14, June 11, and ongoing, meeting via Zoom  

 

Zoom meeting link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84820036576  

If you have you lost someone close to you by overdose or other drug-related death… 
If you are experiencing grief after death from substance use.. 

You are invited to attend a new peer grief support group 

The purpose of the group is for members to support each other in coping with grief. 
We believe that sharing the experience of tragedy can promote healing. 
For more information contact Laurie Loisel, Director of Outreach & Education at the 

Northwestern District Attorney’s Office at laurie.loisel@state.ma.us; or call 413-437-5736 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84820036576

